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June 7, 2018 

Via US Mail and email  

Allan.Davis@water.ca.gov 

State of California 

Department of Water Resources 

1416 9th Street 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

Attn: Allan Davis, Supervising Right of Way Agent 

Re: Amendment No. 1 to Temporary Entry Permit 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

This is in response to your email dated May 20, 2018, requesting additional language be added to 

the January 3, 2018 Temporary Entry Permit for geotechnical purposes (TEP). 

Your request has been reviewed and accepted.  This letter is considered as Amendment No. 1 to 

Temporary Entry Permit executed between Reclamation District No. 756 (Bouldin Island) and Department 

of Water Resources (DWR).  This letter provides that DWR will be granted the right to use and cross the 

existing levee for construction purposes, and applies only to the subject TEP.  Please note that all terms and 

conditions of the TEP shall remain in full force and effect. 

If you should have any questions, please feel free to call. 

Yours very truly, 

DAVID A. FORKEL, Chairman 

Cc: MBK Engineers 
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